
Group Health Research Institute: Growing 
in grant revenue and influence 
Our performance in 2015  
At Group Health Research Institute (GHRI), 2015 was a year of record-high grant and 
contract revenue: $46.3 million. GHRI also increased funding diversification—with a smaller 
proportion of grant dollars coming from the National Institutes of Health (NIH) and increased 
funding from sources such as the Patient Centered Outcomes Research Institute (PCORI), 
the Food and Drug Administration (FDA), the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention 
(CDC), the State of Washington, and industry.  

We also became more efficient at generating and maintaining our grant funding. In 2015, we 
produced more revenue while submitting slightly fewer grant applications than in the past. 
And we continue to publish a steady stream of research findings that are being widely 
disseminated to help people live healthier lives.  
 

 

  



Financial stability. Scientific 
excellence. Practical research 
that improves the lives of 
people everywhere. 

 

Contact: 
Helga Ding, DDS, MBA, MHA 
Managing Director of Research 

ding.h@ghc.org 
 

1730 Minor Ave., Suite 1600 
Seattle, WA 98101 
206-287-2900 

grouphealthresearch.org 

 

mailto:McClure.J@ghc.org

